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	Nursery

	In Nursery this week, we have been reading ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. The children have planted seeds and discussed plant vocabulary and what plants need to grow.  We have also been discussing the beginning, middle and ends of stories and predicting ‘What happened next?’

In Letters and Sounds we have been looking at different vocal sounds and singing action songs.

Well done children!

	Reception

	
	In numeracy we have been looking at the different heights of plants. The children have been learning to use everyday language to describe and compare heights. We have also been counting and filling in where there are missing numbers. In Literacy we have been writing instructions on a seed packet. The children have been learning to use time connectives, first, then, next, after that and finally.  We have been checking the beans we have planted everyday to see whether they have grown. We have discovered that the roots have started to grow. We have set up an experiment with 4 plants to see whether they need sun and water to grow. We are looking forward to watching what happens to our plants.

	Year 1

	1C
	In Literacy this week we have been 'building' sentences using the conjunctions 'and' and 'but.' A special well done to Fatima and Sumayyah for fantastic work. Also well done to Jayden and Aleena for achieving a Commendation for working together brilliantly. We have also been busy finishing off our work for the 'Gangsta Granny' exhibition. The exhibition should be well worth a visit! Well done everyone.

	1H
	Huge congratulations go to Yuvraj and John, our two big competition winners from Book Week. Yuvraj won the Key Stage 1 writing competition with his superb poem and John won a prize for his wonderful Gangsta Grandad costume! This week in literacy we have been learning about some new words called 'conjunctions'. We have been using these 'joining' words to build longer sentences. I was very impressed with Jessica's work as she was able to use 'and' and 'but' in her sentences. In numeracy we have been finding missing numbers in number sentences by counting on and counting back using number-lines and 100 squares. Well done to Namanpreet, Khayam and Elham who were able to find the missing numbers with great accuracy!

	1J
	This week in numeracy, 1J have been learning how to find the missing number in addition and subtraction number sentences using number lines and 0-99 grids. Well done to Mubeen and Muhammad for their hard work! In literacy we have been continuing with our topic of traditional tales and have been reading the Elves and the Shoemaker. We began the week by role-playing the story and getting to know the characters. As traditional tales change over time, we have also changed the story and have thought of new characters, a new shop and have changed who helps make the new things! Well done to Horly and Aioki for their imaginative description and use of conjunctions in their sentences. Another big well done to Reon and Zoya for their fantastic technique and control in our hockey lessons!

	Year 2

	2D
	In Literacy this week, we have returned to our topic of Nocturnal Animals, exploring the features of reports and researching different animals. In Maths, we have been problem solving, applying the skills we have learned so far this year. In Art, we have been exploring symmetrical design and in Science we have been thinking about healthy foods, designing our own healthy lunchboxes. During our RESPECT lessons, we have been thinking about growing up, reflecting on our achievements so far, and how we have changed.

	2N
	In 2N we have been looking at symmetrical patterns on fabrics and seeing if we can continue the pattern. In science we have been looking at whether there is a relationship between our height and our foot size using a graph. In literacy we have been looking at how to write introductions and have learnt lots of facts about nocturnal animals! In numeracy we have been looking at lots of different areas, making sure we are confident with things such as counting in 10s, measuring and dividing objects into groups.

	2W
	Another busy week in 2W this week. In Literacy we have been looking at nocturnal animals and thinking about all the things that they do at night time. In maths we have carried on learning to tell the time. In Science we have thought about healthy eating and designed our own healthy lunch boxes. A big welcome to Aariz who has joined our class this week. Well done to all the children on their work this week!
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	Year 3

	
	We had a great time during Book Week last week! We absolutely loved dressing up as Grannies and Grandads and some of the effort the children went to was amazing! Jaheim in 3A and Parina won prizes for their costumes. We wrote diaries about Ben finding the jewels, looked at the terrible crimes that Grannies have committed during our Maths lessons and loved reading to the Reception classes. Ammara in 3A won the whole school prize for her fantastic poem about Gangsta Granny and it was well deserved. We also made lots of things for the exhibition to go with the production - we made titles, bracelets, necklaces and used 3D shapes to make larger jewels too. Well done everyone!

	Year 4

	4A
	This week in Numeracy we have been focusing on problem solving and the children have been using their skills of logic to solve a range of problems. These have included word problems, practical problems and money problems. In Literacy we have been writing a diary entry in the role of Boudicca. The children have been thinking about what life was like for Boudicca, particularly once the King had died, as then she had to fight against the Romans. This has linked in with our IPC topic and will continue with the next unit of literacy. In IPC the children explored Boudicca's thoughts and feelings in more detail with hot seating activities as well as researching in more detail.

	4M
	In 4M this week we have begun to learn about our new unit in literacy and have been studying Boudicca in our IPC lessons in order to write a diary entry from her perspective at the beginning of next week. In maths we have done an entire week on problem solving, testing statements, deciphering word problems and finding all the variations or different ways we could split some dazzling ancient artefacts between Macbeth and Banquo. We have also been finishing all the jewels, grannies and black cats we made and getting our work ready for the Gangsta Granny exhibition!

	4W
	In 4W this week we have been looking at problem solving in numeracy, looking at different methods we can use to solve problems and working consistently on our mental addition and subtraction. In literacy we have begun researching Boudicca in order to write a diary entry about her time as Queen of the Iceni tribe and after the Romans invaded. In Spanish we have looked at practising numbers to 100, simple phrases and emotion words. We have also completed our exhibition work about Gangsta Granny; we have some very interesting news reports! In year 4 we are all looking forward to raising money on red nose day.

	Year 5

	5A
	This week, 5A have been working hard in Maths and Literacy. In Literacy we have completed our diary entry, writing from the perspective of a rat, for our amazing production of Gangsta Granny. We hope that you will come to see the exhibition of work from the whole school. Estimating and reading scales has been our focus in maths, as well as solving word problems. In Science our topic is Forces and we have been using our scientific brains to help describe forces in action. We have drawn our own gear systems as part of our work in Outdoor Education. In IPC we have planned our own game, which could be introduced at the next Olympic Games. Hopefully , we will be able to bring these games to life! Keep up all the hard work.

	5L
	We have had another fantastic week in 5L. This week in 5L the children have been focusing on metric units where children are measuring length, mass and capacity. The children have tried really hard.  In Literacy this week we been focusing on show not tell sentences and the children have started to plan their own myth story.  Children found this tricky to begin with, but  have made some brilliant suggestions and produced very imaginative work. Well Done 5L! Keep up the good work.

	5W
	Another busy week in 5W. We have been examining capacity and measuring in Numeracy and have learnt to be very good at not spilling water in our classroom!! After a break for World Book Week, we have re-started our unit of work on Myths. The children have been planning their own ideas and writing each section separately. We can't wait to put them together and see the finished myth. We have designed our own games in IPC, related to our topic based around the Ancient Greek Olympic Games. We are looking forward to getting a chance to play some of them next week!

	Year 6

	This week Year 6 has been as busy as ever. We have completed our Biographies of Rose Jones, the eccentric central character of the David Walliams' novel 'Gangsta Granny.' We have also been practicing our reading skills and tackling tricky grammatical questions. In particular we have focused on understanding the difference between phrases and clauses. In maths we have explored a range of topics including reading scales and place value. Year 6 joke of the week: Q: What does Santa call the members of his family who work for him? A: Subordinate Clauses
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DORRINGTON NEWS: 13th March 2015





DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary


Wednesday, 25th March - Gangsta Granny performance 7pm


Friday, 27th March – SCHOOL CLOSES FOR EASTER


Monday, 13th April – SCHOOL OPENS FOR PUPILS





MONDAY, 4TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED


THURSDAY, 7TH MAY – ELECTIONS – SCHOOL CLOSED





Monday, 11th May – FILM CLUB


Week Commencing Monday, 11th May – SATs WEEK




















THIS WEEK’S HEADLINES





Nursery places


We are still taking names for Nursery starting 


September 2015 for children 


born between 


1st September 2011 and 31 August 2012. 


Please contact the school office.




















ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
RH�
97.08%�
KS2�
3A�
98.28%�
�
REC�
RH�
97.08%�
Year 3�
3A�
98.28%�
�
Year 1�
1J�
96.12%�
Year 4�
4M�
97.50%�
�
Year 2�
2N�
96.25%�
Year 5�
5W�
97.50%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6T�
96.76%�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
1J/2N�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
4M/4W          �
1 LATE�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
1C�
7 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
   4A�
6 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
HOUSE WINNER    This week’s House Winner is DIAMOND Well Done!





CLASS HOUSE POINT WINNERS


KS1   2W       KS2	  3M





          WINNING CLASSES FOR RESPECT     KS1	  --	           KS2   --














YEAR GROUP NEWS








YEAR GROUP NEWS
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Easter Holidays


Easter time is here again!  So why not bring your child along to join in the fun at Kids Club.  We will be open from the 30th March to the 2nd April.  If you are interested please collect a form from either Clare or Lucy at Kids Club or contact us on 07940 555 263.  


Thank you.





Kids Club


A vacancy has arisen for a Playworker at the Kids Club.  A childcare qualification is essential.  Please contact Clare initially, for an application form and details of the position on 07940 555 263.





Foreign Coin Collection


We are still collecting coins/notes from other countries. 


(NOT UK Pounds & pence).


If you have any foreign coins/notes lying around the house, please send them into school with your child.  


A reward of 5 house points per coin/note will be given to any child bringing in foreign coins/notes. Thank you.





Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers


We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers again this year. Last year we bought some lovely new equipment for Nursery!!  You can collect your vouchers from Wednesday, 28th January 2015. 


Please send vouchers to the school office.









































“Together we are stronger"








